NB! Announcements in the english version are machine translated and may contain errors. Only
notices in Estonian are authentic and have legal effect.

Notice of fisheries support

Public from: 06.01.2023
Public until: for an indefinite period

Maaeluministeerium publishes this announcement under Regulation enacted pursuant to the Fisheries Management Act .

Maaeluministeerium announces that the reception of applications will take place on until 20 January 2023..

The purpose of the grant is improving knowledge of the state of the marine environment with a view to establishing monitoring
programmes and programmes of measures as provided for in Directive 2008/56/EC in accordance with the obligations laid down in that
Directive.

Please submit the application documents: The e-mail address of the Ministry of Rural Affairs is info@agri.ee by the words “EMFF
measure 8.3 application”.

Additional information: Annika Teino (annika.teino@agri.ee, Tel. 625 6525), Ministry of Rural Affairs, fish Management Department.

Further details can also be found in the Regulation on which the notice is based and on the website of the Ministry of Rural Affairs:
https:/agri.ee/merekeskkonnaalaste knowledge and Innovation support 2023
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